
 
1695 North Country Club Road 

Tucson AZ 85716 

520-232-6500  

July 10, 2024 
 

Dear Blenman Eagles, 
 
           Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year!  I’m very excited to start my 8th year here as your 
principal and we are honored that you have chosen Blenman Elementary for your child’s 
education! Our mission is to ensure high levels of learning for all students in a safe, positive, and 
kind environment. We are proud to be an OMA Gold School with arts and music along with GATE 
cluster classrooms for advanced learning opportunities. 
 

We hope you all have had a restful and relaxing summer. Now it’s time to get back into 
school routines! At Blenman Elementary, we have high expectations for our students’ academics 
and behavior. We are a Be Kind school and teach to the 3 B’s of Be Kind, Be Respectful, and Be 
Responsible. Blenman Eagles learn that school is a place to learn content as well as how to be a 
kind person. 

 
 Registration support is available Monday through Friday from 8:00am-1:00pm. The office 

will fully re-open July 23rd for families from 8:00am-3:30pm. Please use your ParentVue 
information to register your returning student. You must re-enroll your child every year for 
school.  

 
I look forward to another great year as we build our community and develop our students’ 

individual strengths. Please mark your calendars for our Meet the teacher event on Wednesday, 
July 31st from 1:00-3:00pm. Class lists will be posted at this time. Students can meet their teacher 
and grab a free backpack in the cafeteria while supplies last.  
 
School starts Thursday, August 1st at 8:26am! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Kelly Mack-Outridge 
Principal 
 
 
 


